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What’s the Swoop? 

Happy month of April, P.A.C.E. Studio students and parents! 

Showstopper Dance Competition: 
The P.A.C.E. Studio’s performance dancers performed two competition 

pieces last weekend at the Regional Showstopper Competition in Biloxi, 

Mississippi. Our group was awarded two Gold Awards. Congratulations 

girls! We are overjoyed to see all your achievements! With hard work, 

passion, and discipline, the sky is the only limit in life! 

 
Recital Order Forms: 
Recital order forms were passed out last week. If we missed you last 

week, please stop by our office to receive a hardcopy. Electronic copies 

of the order forms can also be downloaded from our website’s homepage 

under the “Trending Links” section at www.pacedance.org. 

Billing Statements: 
Beginning next month, we will email courtesy reminders to all our 

account holders on the 1st of every month to reflect the new month’s 

billing statement. We hope this new effort helps reflect better billing 

transparency and serves as a gentle payment reminder for our account 

holders. 

 

Finale Dancers: 
The PACE Studio invites all PACE Studio dancers to be a part of this 

year’s finale dance at recital. Please contact our office staff to sign your 

dancer up to be a finale dancer. Participation in finale dance is tuition-

free; however, dancers must purchase our 2019 Recital T-shirt and wear 

the designated attire as stated in the 2019 Recital Packet. 

 

Attend-Dance: 
As we often mention, consistent attendance is critical to the technical 

progression and development of each student and class as a whole. 

Let’s keep the positive effort in maintaining satisfactory attendance rolling 

forward! We are very impressed and grateful for the effort displayed by 

the group of students and parents we have this year. 

 
 

We wish everyone a joyful month of April! 

 

Student: Emma L. 
Class(es): Ballet, Tap, Jazz, 
Acrobatics, Pre-Pointe, Modern, 
Musical Theater, Lyrical, Hip-Hop. 
 

Ms. Emma earns the Student of the 
Month Award for the month of April. 
This is Ms. Emma’s 7th year at The 
P.A.C.E. Studio. Emma earns the 
student of the month award as a result 
of her big heart and passion for 
dance. Emma is the type of person to 
be-friend those who feel left-out, help 
those who need help, and encourage 
those who need encouragement. Ms. 
Emma is, simply put, an outstanding 
individual and way beyond her 10 
years of age! Thank you for being 
such a great student and classmate, 
Emma. Congratulations!  
 

• Good Friday - April 19th. 
o CLOSED. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Happy Birthday! 

Zoey H. 
Brynlee M. 

Olivia P. 
Kiley S. 


